
1/ As part of the secretariat's efforts to reduce expenditures, documents
distributed prior to the session by mail will not be available in the conference
room for distribution to session participants.  Delegates are kindly requested to
bring their copies of documents to the meeting.  Working documents listed in the
agenda are also available via the INTERNET:

http://www.unece.org/trans/main/welcwp29.htm

2/ Accreditation procedures have been introduced for all delegates attending
meetings held at the Palais des Nations.  Therefore, delegates are requested to
fill-in the attached registration forms (also available from the Internet web
site of the ECE Transport Division) and to transmit the duly filled-in form at
the latest two weeks before the session to the ECE Transport Division, either by
fax (+41-22-917-0039) or by E-mail (nelly.enonler@unece.org  or 
jan.jerie@unece.org).  In Geneva, prior to the session, delegates are requested
to present themselves at the Pass and Identification Unit of the UNOG Security
and Safety Section, located at Villa Les Feuillantines, 13 Avenue de la Paix, for
issuance of an identification badge.  In case of difficulties, phone the ECE
secretariat (Int. 71112 or 72422).

Note: This document is distributed to the Experts on Lighting and Light-
Signalling only.
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to be held at the Palais des Nations, Geneva
starting at 9.30h on Wednesday, 10 January 2001

and closing at 12.30h on Friday, 12 January 2001,
following the approval by WP.29 at its one-hundred-and-

twenty-second session (TRANS/WP.29/743, para. 75)

Agenda
item

Documents

1. International harmonization
of installation requirements
(4-wheeled vehicles)

GRE agreed to resume its
consideration of the proposal
for a candidate global technical
regulation concerning the
installation of lighting and
light-signalling devices.
A revised version of the proposal
will be made available in the web
site of GRE, as an informal document. 
It is being prepared by the expert
from Canada following the
consideration of the subject during
the forty-fifth session of GRE in
Ottawa, taking into account also
contributions (if any) received after
the session.  

TRANS/WP.29/GRE/45,
paras. [....]
TRANS/WP.29/GRE/1999/6/Rev.1

2. Other business

(as appropriate)

__________
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